
Hello,  

I am a resident of Atkinson, NH, and a HAWC customer. It has been brought to my attention that 

there will be a 65% rate increase to water consumers and a 609.5% increase to fire 
hydrant maintenance. This is totally unacceptable and outrageous.  
Please let me know who it is that I can speak to regarding this matter. Kindly respond to 
this email with the name and contact information. 
Sincerely, 
Debra Aubut 
Atkinson, NH 
 

Love the life you live, 

live the life you Love! 

 


